

## **Kentucky High School Athletic Association**

2280 Executive Drive \* Lexington, KY 40505 \* www.khsaa.org \* (859)299-5472 (859)293-5999 (fax)

October 3, 2014

Kenny Jones, Athletic Director Kentucky School for the Blind 1867 Frankfort Ave. Louisville, KY40206

Dear Kenny,

This is in response to your request for a waiver to allow the Kentucky School for the Blind to continue to participate in the North Central Association of Schools for the Blind. At it's July, 2012 meeting, the Board of Control authorized me to address requests of this type without seeking Board action, As you know, it is important where possible that the Kentucky School for the Blind adhere to all of the rules of the KHSAA.

This waiver is hereby granted as an accommodation for the students at Kentucky School for the Blind and in consideration of the working relationship between the Kentucky School for the Deaf, the Kentucky School for the Blind and the KHSAA.

Congratulations on your continued work as an advocate for the young people and your school, while balancing their needs with the importance of compliance with KHSAA rules.

Sincerely,

Julian Fáckett Commissioner

JT:mm

XC: KHSAA Executive Staff

Deborah Phillips, Principal